
Good evening, Warrior Families, 

This is Julie Finley, Assistant Principal, with a brief update. 

I hope this call finds you and your families safe and well, and for many on the mend.  As we 
embark on the changes before us, we know that our students we be successful and 
supported in every way possible.  
  

As we work through this, we are moving forward with no required meetings through the 
semester.   Tonight’s Booster meetings have been cancelled and any missed meetings will 
be waived. 

Thank you for your continued support, graciousness, and understanding as we work 
through this temporary situation. 

Stay safe Warriors, enjoy the remainder of your evening, and We are Osceola, Home of 
Academic Success, and Warrior P.R.I.D.E. 

 


